August 12, 2024 

Dear Parents, 
Hello! My name is Robin McClay, your child’s Kindergarten teacher at Holy Spirit Catholic School. I am thrilled to be working with your child this year. I have been involved in Early Childhood for over 25 years as a classroom teacher, a director, and as an Early Learning Supervisor for Missouri for the Department of Education. I am super excited to be teaching Kindergarten again! I extend a warm welcome to you and your child for the 2024-2025 academic school year. This is going to be a wonderful year of learning, fun, and adventure! 
I cannot wait to learn all about your child, but first let me tell you a little about myself. I am from Miami, FL and I have lived and taught in Orlando, St. Louis, Little Rock, Linn, and Jefferson City. My husband is a Deacon at Immacolata and he works for Catholic Charities. We have two grown children, Chris, who works as a lab tech, and Kim, who lives in NYC. Our two grandchildren will be attending Holy Spirit this year- in the 3-year-old preschool and in the other Kindergarten classroom. They are joining Holy Spirit from St. Monica’s.
I believe that parents play an integral part in their child’s education. Your insights and guidance about your child are essential to my understanding of your child’s learning style, interests, and needs. My goal is that together we will offer your child an exciting, and successful academic year. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  My school email is: rmcclay@holyspiritstl.org.  See you at Meet the Teacher!*

Sincerely, 

Robin McClay, M.Ed.

“Welcome one another, as Christ welcomed you.”
-Romans 15:17

*Important Date: Meet the Teacher Home & School Night is Wed., August 28 at 6:00 p.m.*


